
Hi Steven, 

I did some research and was surprised to learn the Covid virus can live for up to 
48-hours on our clothing. I can understand your concern over this virus, so much 
so that Brittany asked me to leave your clothes outside the front door for you to 
pick up. I can fully appreciate that. When one considers how long the virus can live 
on clothing, and the fact they are inside our house - a place you're concerned 
about being exposed to, perhaps it would be a safer option for you to wash your 
own clothes at home. Something to think about. 

Would have been nice to see you today - it's been a while. We could have safely 
visited for a few minutes, especially since I tested Negative just yesterday for 
Covid. But, we can't be too careful! Well, perhaps another time. 

Hope you have a wonderful day. 

Mr. Hutchinson 

 


